NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE CITY OF VALLEY VIEW
PROPOSED 2021-2022 ANNUAL OPERATING BUDGET

The City of Valley View Board of Aldermen will hold a Public Hearing on the
2021-2022 Proposed Annual Operating Budget on Thursday, September 9, 2021 at
6pm at City Hall located at 101 South Frontage Road, Valley View, Texas.

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $11,865 (a
10% increase), and of that amount $2,321 is tax revenue to be raised from new
property added to the tax roll this year.

The proposed budget is available for review on the City’s website and in person at
City Hall.




